
 

 

 

November - December 2024 

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends, 

Well, it was a disheartening Fall for our people in Western North Carolina.  However, the Appalachian 

people are renowned for their resilience.  I am grateful that God is aware of our situation, and we are 

confident that good will emerge from it all for the children of God!  Hurricanes also impacted my travels. 

One that struck Florida forced a group accompanying me to cancel.  The water got into one of their 

churches and the pastor’s house.  Consequently, I embarked on a solo trip to a Hispanic country, but I 

had to make a second trip a week later to complete my task.  Ironically, each time I left that country, 

hurricanes hit the island causing damage to some of our pastors’ places. 

Little has changed in this country.  The situation remains dire for the people 

struggling simply to survive.  As I was departing on one of those trips, there 

was a nationwide blackout!  While at the airport the power was cut off!  You 

could see long gas lines as people waited for hours to get gas.  

Consequently, I missed my flight and had to spend a night in Miami.  

We were able to assist some of the individuals affected by the hurricanes on 

one island, while providing aid to those whose houses and churches were 

damaged.  One pastor even had to spend a night in a tree due to the 

flooding!  We visited a house church on the outskirts of a big city that we 

had previously helped and donated money to help them finish the floor, as 

they only had a dirt floor. 

As the year draws to a close, I reflect on the events that have transpired.  It has certainly been an 

eventful year, but God has been faithful and good. 

Joyfully Yours, 

Farren Caeble 1 Sam 12:24 

 

 

 

PS:  Debbie has decided to suspend her medication due to the adverse side effects. However, her 

annual MRI scan came back positive.  Please continue to pray for her. 
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To preach the gospel in the regions beyond you… 

2 Cor 10:16 

 

 

“...thy word 
is truth.” 
 Jn 17:17 

  AV 1611 
 “   speaking the truth in love…” 

     Eph. 4:15 
  


